
Infinite Herbs Organic Basil Recall April 18, 2024

April 18: Infinite Herbs is recalling their Organic Basil due to the potential for salmonella
poisoning and a salmonella outbreak across Florida, Georgia, Minnesota, Missouri, New Jersey,
Rhode Island, and Wisconsin.

Product(s) affected: Infinite Herbs Organic Basil 2.5-ounce packages with UPC 8 18042 02147
7. This product was sold between Feb. 1 and April 6, 2024, at Trader Joe's in the following 29
states, plus Washington, D.C.:

State State State

Alabama Maine North Carolina

Connecticut Maryland Ohio

Delaware Massachusetts Pennsylvania

Florida Michigan Rhode Island

https://www.cdc.gov/salmonella/basil-04-24/index.html


Georgia Minnesota South Carolina

Illinois Missouri Tennessee

Indiana Nebraska Virginia

Iowa New Hampshire Vermont

Kansas New Jersey Wisconsin

Kentucky New York

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume the product. Discard or return the
product to Trader Joe's for a full refund. For questions, you can contact Trader Joe's customer
service at (626) 599-3817 or https://www.traderjoes.com/home/contact-us/product-feedback.


